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Treasurer’s report 2023-2024 
 
I am pleased to report that the ATC has made a profit of $ 1,724.55 this last financial year (1/10/23 
to 30/9/24) despite receiving no sails royalties this year.  
 
Income  
 
State levy: Set at $15 per boat the levy is the main regular income for the ATC. The levy for the 
year is $1875.00 boosted by record attendance at the Nationals and Worlds 
Nationals levy: The same applies for the Nationals levy doubled this year to $1320.00  
 
Qld association: As the QLD association has not re-formed as planned, QLD membership are 
included in other states 
 
Website 
WTC is now paying website expenses directly (one last reimbursement done this year) . Donations 
on the website have generated $215 
 
 
Expenses 
 
Affiliation and insurance: these are our main recurring expenses, and both Affiliation to AS and 
insurance have slightly increased.  
 
Other expenses: individual trophies bought for the Nationals. 
 
 
Conclusion:  
The ATC is now back in a sound financial position. And I propose that levies be maintained at current 
level  State levy $ 15 per boat – Nationals levy $ 20 per boat  
 
We need considering replacing Treasurer/President  as I have been holding  both positions  since I 
took over from Nicole earlier this year.  
     
 
Blaise Vinot        Caulfield North 17/10/2024 
Treasurer 
 


